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From: Rick B <rick@kd4dra.com>

Sent: Friday, June 3, 2016 2:27 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: My CWP

Attachments: CWP Sled letter.pdf

Hello Mrs Haley 

 

My Name is Edwin Bagwell ... I live in Simpsonville SC 

 

I took my CWP class on February 16 of this year, I received a notification from Sled that says I have a breach of trust ( 

$500 restitution made) arrest from 1987, and if I would get a pardon and send a copy to them they would issue. 

 

The problem is that I'm on disability and don't have the $100 for the normal process, I'm also a veteran is there a wavier 

for a veteran. 

 

I have been a good boy since that mistake, I would really like to have my CWP,  I'm a Vietnam Vet, and I'm 63 years 

young. 

 

 

Thanks in advance for your help. 

 

Keep up the good work as our Governor. 

 


